IMPORTANT CHANGES, PLEASE READ!

Pizza
Please Note this change:  If you are paying cash for pizza each week, it must be sent in with each student to their teacher and correct change must be provided!  Please DO NOT send money to the office for pizza for multiple siblings, each child must bring the correct change to their teacher.  This is very important to ensure proper pizza ordering!


Pick Up
If parents are changing the regular dismissal routine for their child (ie, you want to pick them up and they normally take the bus, grandma is picking up, etc) A note must be put in the agenda or sent on class dojo, for the teacher to see in the morning, or if absolutely necessary, a call to the office must be made BEFORE 2:00.  Please try to avoid picking your child up early unless it is absolutely necessary, in order to protect their learning time and avoid class disruptions.  If you are picking children up, please wait in the foyer at 3:05 and students will be dismissed to you at the bell.


Chocolate Bars
Chocolate Bars sales are done as our school fundraiser.  Funds raised go to cover the cost of 
-buses for field trips 
-a Science North Membership 
-increasing access to technology and 
-augmenting the cost of our Snack program.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to everyone who has already sold chocolate bars and returned the money!  We did run out of boxes of chocolate bars, but we have ordered more and hope to have them in the school on Monday October 7, watch our FACEBOOK page for confirmation.  All money is due for Chocolate Bars on Friday October 18th.  Thank you again for supporting this worthy cause!

Looking for Lunch Supervisors
We are in need of full time and part time lunch supervisors.  If you are interested in working 1 hour per day at our school, please call the school.

SNACK VOLUNTEERS: If you can give an hour or two in the am to help with our Healthy Snack Program on Tuesdays or Thursday, please call us.

Reminder: Criminal Reference Checks are required with a Vulnerable Sector Check, to attend Field Trips as a parent supervisor.  If you have submitted one in the past, come in to sign an Offence Declaration.

Indigenous Programming @ St. Charles
Beginning September 17th for 5 weeks, Joel Agowissa, Indigenous Support Worker with our School Board, will be visiting all FDK classes and the SK/1 class to deliver the program, ‘White Buffalo Circles’ (WBC). Joel will also host a WBC program at the lunchtime for any students in grades 2-5 who are interested. St. Charles would like to welcome Joel back to our school. 
Miigwech –Thank you
